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I do not understand how this proposal is still progressing when the EPA and NSW Health are 
both against it not to mention the communities that will be affected by this INCINERATOR. 

Why is there so much secrecy about this issue, my federal member sent a letter regarding this 
Government inquiry five days before submissions close. My state member was very quiet on the 
subject until she came to a community meeting where she was given a very angry reception, and 
at that same meeting the Federal Member did not utter a single word regarding on which side of 
the fence he and his party stands. 

' Energy from waste' is such a crock especially to the residents around this proposed incinerator 
site at Eastern Creek. No one cares that these rubbish burners are used throughout Europe, 
Japan and USA, and they have been using them for years. The thing is, they are not building 
them any more, what will happen to the toxic fly ash were are they going to put it ? 

This proposal should not be allowed to go ahead, for the sake of our children, what sort of world 
are we going to leave them, its their future that has to be protected 


